
Notice 
DAC/N-88/2025-26, dated 08.08.2025 

 

It is notified for the general information 

of all the bonafide students of 

B.A./B.Sc./B.Com. Semester-I & II (CCF) 

that the process for admission to the 

N.C.C Unit of college will remain open 

from 18.08.2025 to 09.09.2025. 

Interested students are asked to contact 

the Office & NCC Office of the college. 

 

Sd/- 
Principal 

Dinabandhu Andrews College 


